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Friday 7th February 2025 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
RE: OFSTED INSPECTION REPORT 
 
Following on from my previous communication regarding our recent Ofsted inspection, I am delighted 
to inform you that the inspection report has now been finalised. We have sent it to you by email, along 
with this letter. You can also find it on our school website. 
 
This report reflects the incredibly positive feedback we received during the inspection. I am proud to 
share that the outcomes are in line with our own self-evaluations, further affirming the progress our 
school has made since our last inspection in 2013! 
 
The Ofsted survey received over 100 parent responses, which is incredibly high. The lead inspector was 
moved by several of these responses, and I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your kind 
words. 
 
We are so grateful for your continued support and involvement in our school community. Your dedication 
as parents, your children’s commitment as pupils, and the efforts of our staff have all played a significant 
role in the outcomes noted in the report. 
 
Wishing you all a lovely weekend. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Effie Demetriou 
Headteacher 

https://www.bowesprimaryschool.org/attachments/download.asp?file=1012&type=pdf

